
From: State Clearinghouse <State.Clearinghouse@doa.nc.gov>
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2017 1:14 PM
To: Jarvis, Lynn
Subject: EMAIL NOTIFICATION: SCH# 17-E-4600-0446, SP-5434 Sub 0

Dear Ms. Jarvis,

This Is a notification to you that the N.C. State Environmental Review Clearinghouse has received the Application of
Johannes Gutenberg Solar, LLC project. This project has been assigned State Clearinghouse #17-E-4600-0446 and this
number should be used in all inquiries or correspondence with this office.

Copies of the environmental document are being sent to various governmental organizations for review and
comment. In addition, notification of the availability of the document will appear on the North Carolina Environmental
Bulletin at httD://www.doa.nc.gov/clearine/ebulletin.asDx.

The review of this project should be completed on June 8,2017. After the review has concluded, the comments and
signoff letter will be email to the email address used for this message. Ifyou have an alternate email, please email It to
me at State.Clearinghouse@doa.nc.eov.

Should you have any questions, please email State.Clearinghouse@doa.nc.gov

Crystal Best
Administrative Secretary
State Environmental Review Clearinghouse
North Carolina Department of Administration

919 807 2419 office

state.clearinghouse@doa.nc.gov

1301 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-1301

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the
North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official


